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Please vote no and do not pass SB 348. While the intentions are good, we do not 

have the resources in Oregon to handle this measure. I fear for our safety, with law 

enforcement, being gutted and now having to give more resources to this law. An 

increase in price and an increase in difficulty affects the underserved in our 

community far greater than those with money. This measure basically strengthens 

the chasm between the “haves, and the have Nots”. As a 2nd generation Oregonian, 

I love the progressive nature of our state, but I strongly believe this is a waste of time 

and money. It will not make us any safer.  


